
 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 

 

Head Teacher position at Robert Miles Infants 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that, after Easter, I will be permanently stepping into the role 

of Head Teacher at Robert Miles Infant School. Since November, Mrs Marshall and I have 

been sharing the position of acting co-headteachers, and have thoroughly enjoyed the 

role and the experiences it has given us. Whilst Mrs Marshall was very happy to do this role 

temporarily, she is now looking forward to returning to her position as SENCO and one of 

the class teachers for Willow.  

I have been teaching for more than 20 years, with over seven years at Robert Miles Infants. 

It is an amazing school, with delightful children, dedicated staff and great parental 

support. I love working at this school; it has a very strong place in my heart.  I am really 

excited about continuing this journey as Head Teacher, working alongside you and the 

staff team to ensure we get the best possible outcomes for our children and provide the 

best possible start to their education.  

Nova Trust will be sending out an official letter soon, but I couldn’t wait any longer to share 

this exciting news. Thank you for all the support you have shown and continue to show the 

school. Please feel welcome to come and speak to me if you have any questions, queries 

or concerns. 

Warm regards 

 

Kelly Ryan 

Interim co-headteacher 

 
 


